Dr. Omole Selected to AAFP Commission on Membership and
Member Services

The American Academy of Family Physicians Board of Directors has appointed Dr. Folashade
Omole to the Commission on Membership and Member Services for 2017-18.

Dr. Omole’s one-year service began on Friday, December 15, 2017.

The Commission on Membership and Member Services guides the AAFP's membership efforts
and assists the constituent chapters in their membership efforts.

Dr. Omole currently serves as a professor, associate program Director & Sarah and William
Hambrecht chair at Morehouse School of Medicine.
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